
GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

A-aloha! Archives and Records &r <ut 

Washington. 1).C. 20408 

Ootober 3, 1968 

Mt. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of August 26, 1968, concerning the 
records of the Warren Commission. 	 1 

We are preparing copies of documents of which we are aware and of 
which you may not have copies, relating to the INAS= that Lee Harvey 
Oswald was connected in SOA* way with a Federal agency. We will 
make records of the Commission available to you in order that you 
can search for material relating to thin subject. We are also 
preparing a copy cf the agen,:la for Life axecutLve ae3aion of the 
Commission of January 27, 19b t, and tta Attee.'.ed exhtbit: for 
ynu. 

The affidavit of Igent Howe refrred to 1.7. 7.1e memorandum of 
Leon D. Herbert of Fobrcary IL, 1964, is maw other affidavits 
attaci-Ad to the letters 0: ;.P .-iary 12, 1964, a copy of which is 
Being prepared  for you. We 10 ac=t know of ary statement filed by 
or on behalf of Agent &tack. 

Sincerely, 

(iMIAM.A.44101341,446, 

IAMIES B. RHOADS 
Archivist of the Milted States 


